
 

 

The Shire of Wyndham East Kimberley does not warrant the accuracy of information in this publication and any person 
using or relying upon such information does so on the basis that DMS shall bear no responsibility or liability 
whatsoever for any errors, faults, defects or omissions in the information. 
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